
 

 

 

 
            July 23, 2009 

 
 Re:  Patient Files 
 
Dear Patients: 
 
 The records of Women’s Health Care Services have been transferred to a trust for 
safe keeping and have been placed in secure storage. 
 
 Consistent with Kansas law, we will provide your record if so requested. 
However, these are extremely sensitive records and many inappropriate attempts have 
been made to gain access to Dr. Tiller’s records in the past. Thus, in order to protect 
patient privacy we require original documentation in order to release copies to the patient.  
Please return an original attached form signed by the patient in front of a notary public 
verifying the signature is her own. We have made the form as generic as possible so any 
notary public will not know the nature of the file requested. In addition to the form, 
please enclose a copy of her photo identification. We will then forward a copy of the 
records directly to the patient.   
 
 In conformity with Kansas law, we will require a fee of $15.00 for retrieval of the 
records, which have been placed in underground storage, and $.50 per page for copies.  
Upon receiving your request, we will ask for retrieval of the records immediately and will 
be able to give you the total amount due after determining the number of pages involved.  

 
      Yours very truly, 
      THOMPSON LAW FIRM, LCC 
       
 
 
 

THOMPSON Law Firm, LLC 
 

LEE THOMPSON 
Email: lthompson@tslawfirm.com 

 

Phone: 316-267-3933 
Fax: 316-267-3901 

Occidental Plaza 
106 E. 2nd Street  

Wichita, KS  67202 


